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For Immediate Release: 

 
 On May 25, 2014, at 9:56 p.m. the Gibson County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a 

rollover accident on US 41 South of County Road 800 South near Fort Branch.  Deputy Daniel 

Goedde arrived on scene to discover a Dark Blue 2003 Ford SUV had rolled down an 

embankment and one of the occupants had been ejected from the vehicle.  Gibson County 

Ambulance personnel transported this individual to St. Mary’s where they later succumbed to 

their injuries.  During the crash investigation it was determined that the vehicle that was 

occupied by four individuals had left the roadway and rolled down an embankment.  One other 

occupant was treated for a minor fracture to their wrist, and the remaining two occupants 

suffered no reportable injuries.  Officers do not believe that alcohol was a factor in this incident.   

 

 

Assisting Deputy Goedde in his investigation was: 

Deputy Bryan Small GCSO 

Officer Jeff Beck Fort Branch Police Department 

Officer Glen Munnier Haubstadt Police Department 

Trooper P.D. Stolz Indiana State Police 

Barrett Doyle Gibson County Coroner 


